
Dear colleague, 

Non-Vaccinated Employees currently enrolled in the State of Connecticut Health Plan who are 

required to obtain weekly COVID-19 testing, according to the Governor’s Executive Order 13-G, can 

now do so at a CVS pharmacy without incurring a fee. 

These steps must be followed to avoid being charged for a COVID-19 surveillance test at CVS 

pharmacy: 

1. Log on to www.cvs.com/employertesting to schedule a testing 

appointment. Appointments must be made via this link and can be 

scheduled up to 72 hours in advance. 

2. Select ‘I will use my employee ID number’ field. 

a. IMPORTANT: For this field, use your Anthem Member ID number found on 

your Anthem Medical card. 

 

 

3. Insert your date of birth and home zip code. Click Get Started. 

 

Step #2 

Insert 
your 
Anthem 
ID here. 

http://www.cvs.com/employertesting


Your zip code will automatically populate under “Narrow your search results” 

4. Select lab test: (PCR/NAAT) or Rapid-result test. 

5. Select an appointment date. 
 
 

 

Once you select a date, your test location options will populate. 

6. Choose a location and click “Check for available times”. Select an 

available time. 
 



7. Complete Visit information (name, address, email, phone number, etc.). 

8. Click ‘Submit’. 
 

9. You will receive a confirmation code. 
 

10. At your testing appointment, remember: 
✓ your appointment confirmation code 

✓ your driver’s license (ID) 

✓ your Anthem insurance card 

✓ to wear a face mask 

For State of Connecticut Vaccination Requirement Information, please visit SEVI (ct.gov) 

https://portal.ct.gov/sevi

